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We Can Do Better 
 

Madison – Yesterday, the Assembly was in session. Assembly leadership has indicated that this session 

will be the last of the year. Representative Dave Considine (D-Baraboo) issued the following statement 

on his final session day: 

“For my last session day, I hoped for more. Instead, the Assembly voted on nearly 200 bills in 2 days. 

There are so many issues that could have been resolved if we had more time. Do not fall for the false 

sense of urgency created by Assembly leadership. The Senate is not closing up shop this month. It does 

not have to be this way.  

“We’ve spent hours this week working to write sound legislation, circumventing the committee process. 

The best decisions aren’t rushed. If I’ve learned anything in my tenure it’s that the best decisions come 

from one-on-one conversations between legislators. The people of Wisconsin deserve better.” 
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